
DR. ROLAND WELMAKER, SR. SELECTED FOR GEORGIA BIOMEDICAL INFORMATICS COURSE 

The Morehouse School of Medicine Library is pleased to announce that Dr. 

Roland Welmaker, Sr., has been accepted into the prestigious National 

Library of Medicine (NLM) Biomedical Informatics Course, to be held in 

Brasstown Valley later this year.  This very selective program singles out 

individuals primed to be potential agents of change within their 

organizations, immersing them in a week-long experience in biomedical 

informatics.  The vision is to empower them through informatics, that they 

might assist in solving the current healthcare challenges we all face.  

Attendees leave with a new set of skills, experiences, concepts and a 

personal network of nationally known bioinformatics educators and thought 

leaders. 

The Georgia Biomedical Informatics Course, previously renowned for being hosted by the Marine 

Biological Laboratory in Woods Hole, Massachusetts, was moved to Georgia under a $1.7 million NLM 

contract awarded to the Robert B. Greenblatt, M.D. Library of Georgia Regents University. 


